HELP WANTED
POLICE OFFICER

The City of Bowling Green is accepting applications for full time police officer position. The
successful applicant must possess current Florida certification and fulfill the hiring prerequisites
as set forth by the department, which includes a thorough background investigation and drug
screening. The position will remain open until filled. To obtain an application, please contact
Captain Brett Dowden or Chief John Scheel at (863)375-2255 or you may obtain one in person at
104 E. Main St. The police department offers competitive pay and benefits and an active,
challenging work environment. The City of Bowling Green is a drug free workplace and an equal

opportunity employer.




